
From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: Feedback to Sizewell C plans
Date: 20 May 2022 12:56:16

Dear Secretary of State,

I would like to object forcefully to the plans for Sizewell C.

The damage you will do to natural habitats and biodiversity in this exceptionally beautiful area, to RSPB Minsmere and the heaths of coastal Suffolk, will make a nonsense of the government’s Green Energy aspirations.

In effect, you will be destroying everything green in the area - and it will not come back.

Please listen to the many community groups who are desperate about your I’ll-considered plans.

If you destroy communities and you destroy the natural environment, what will remain worth living for?

Sincerely
Jenny Hall

Jenny Hall




